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“I was really aware, even while it was happening, that the 
discovery of arts education in my life sort of saved my life.” 
DAVEED DIGGS 

NEW GOALS 
A s a new organization established at the very end of 2019, Plumas Performing Arts 

was all set with its strategic plan for 2020 when the global coronavirus pandemic 
put a sudden end to most of the activities that make up our world. With students 

learning remotely, live concerts cancelled, and all the venues shut down, we threw away 
the old plan and came up with a new one. 

2020’s health, economic, social, and political crises touched us all in different ways, but 
each of us came away from the year with a new view about our world and new way of 
communicating our art. The mission of Plumas Performing Arts is to provide financial, 
organizational, and advocacy support for the performing arts. We met that mission 
through sponsoring online activities for students, assisting with instrument purchases, 
and providing grants for artists in our community to help them to continue practicing and 
performing at home. 

2020 FUNDED ACTIVITIES 
Plumas Performing Arts completed the following in 2020: 

Remote Competition.  In May 2020, Plumas Performing Arts stepped into the void caused 
by the global pandemic to replace several performing arts competitions that are typically 
held for high school and junior high school students. Students across the county 
submitted videos from home of their music and monologues. We recruited judges from 
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the greater region to review submissions, and awards were announced in June. PPA 
awarded competition winners with prizes ranging from $250 for first place to $25 for 
participating. Twenty three submissions were judged from students in Junior High and 
High School grades, helping to keep performing arts alive while students were studying 
remotely. 

Instrument Purchases.  We provided funding to Quincy Junior-Senior High School’s music 
program to help get across the finish line with a year-long effort to raise funds to 
purchase a bassoon for the band program. In addition, at the request of a Plumas Unified 
School District music teacher, we purchased 25 ukuleles and tuners for sixth graders at 
Quincy Elementary School, which allowed for students across the county to learn ukulele 
remotely and in person with their fellow sixth graders. 

Mini Grants.  As the pandemic wore on through 2020, Plumas Performing Arts sponsored 
mini-grants of up to $200 for both students and adults, to provide resources for lessons, 
instruments, gear, and other items to assist with learning and performing. Prior to the end 
of the year, we approved 12 mini-grants, with additional grants going into the beginning 
of 2021. 

OUTLOOK FOR 2021 

In 2021, Plumas Performing Arts will continue operating mostly as an on-line, remote 
organization, encouraging our teachers, students, artists, and musicians to continue their 
learning and performing at home and through virtual events. Performing arts activities 
are anticipated to be some of the last activities to come back to in-person experience, so 
we’ll adjust our plans when there is more certainty about the public health situation for 
Plumas County, California. 

FINANCIAL SUMMARY 
Please see the Attachment for a full financial report. 
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CONTACT PLUMAS PERFORMING ARTS 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 1780 
Quincy, CA 95971 

Email Address: 
plumasperformingarts@gmail.com 

Website: 
https://plumasperformingarts.org/
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